
 
 

Announcements from the Board of Pensions 
 

1. Humana Group Medicare Advantage PPO Plan – Please go to 
www.pensions.org and use the keyword “Humana” to locate the microsite 
for the new Medicare Advantage Plan. 

• You may still opt out or enroll by returning your completed form to 
the Board asap if you missed the November 1 deadline.  If you submit 
your form to enroll for coverage after November 1, you may 
experience delays in receiving your new ID cards from Humana. 

• Humana Webinar recording is now available on the microsite. 
 

2. Benefits Connect is getting a new look in 2024. 

• As we make new enhancements, Benefits Connect will be 
temporarily unavailable from November 22, 2023 through early 
January, 2024, however, our Member Services team will continue to 
serve you via phone or email (800-773-
7752/memberservices@pensions.org). 
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